
Subject: RE: Expedited Processing requested for silent station K256DB BPFT-20170710ABF

From: Michael Wagner (Michael.Wagner@fcc.gov)

To: johnsneely@yahoo.com; James.Bradshaw@fcc.gov;

Date: Wednesday, November 29, 2017 11:09 AM

Mr. Neely,

I have run this one down, and the legal and engineering staffs (both of whom are implicated in resolving the objections)
are actively considering that contested application right now and optimistically hope for a resolution in the first quarter
of 2018.

Michael Wagner

Assistant Chief, Audio Division

Media Bureau

From: John Neely [mailto:johnsneely@yahoo.com]
Sent: Wednesday, November 29, 2017 9:53 AM
To: Michael Wagner <Michael.Wagner@fcc.gov>; James Bradshaw <James.Bradshaw@fcc.gov>
Subject: Expedited Processing requested for silent station K256DB BPFT-20170710ABF

Mike -

Is there any movement on this silent station application?

thanks,

John Neely

From: Michael Wagner <Michael.Wagner@fcc.gov>
To: John Neely <johnsneely@yahoo.com>; James Bradshaw <James.Bradshaw@fcc.gov>
Cc: Robert Gates <Robert.Gates@fcc.gov>
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Sent: Tuesday, September 26, 2017 1:51 PM
Subject: RE: Expedited Processing requested for silent station K256DB BPFT-20170710ABF

John,

We have discussed it among Audio Division staff, and we expect that we will get to the July 10 modification
application in two months or so.

M

From: John Neely [mailto:johnsneely@yahoo.com]
Sent: Tuesday, September 26, 2017 12:26 PM
To: James Bradshaw <James.Bradshaw@fcc.gov>; Michael Wagner <Michael.Wagner@fcc.gov>
Subject: Expedited Processing requested for silent station K256DB BPFT-20170710ABF

Jim and Mike

Any movement on this silent station expedited processing request?

thanks,
John Neely

----- Forwarded Message -----
From: John Neely <johnsneely@yahoo.com>
To: Michael Wagner <michael.wagner@fcc.gov>; James Bradshaw <james.bradshaw@fcc.gov>
Sent: Thursday, August 17, 2017 7:54 PM
Subject: Expedited Processing requested for silent station K256DB BPFT-20170710ABF

Jim and Mike

I am filing the attached Request for silent station Expedited Processing with the Secretary.

thanks,

John Neely
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